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Clearwater County Employee and Vehicle Involved in  
Motor Vehicle Collision on Highway 11A 

 
(Rocky Mountain House, AB) – On the evening of February 27, Clearwater County was 
saddened to learn of an employee in a municipal vehicle being involved in a motor vehicle 
collision with a pedestrian on Highway 11A west of Rocky Mountain House.   
 
Clearwater County extends its deepest sympathies to all those impacted by this incident. 
 
The County was advised today by the RCMP that investigation is concluded as an accident and 
was deemed no fault of the driver. 
 
Any further questions related to the collision investigation should be directed to Rocky RCMP 
detachment.   
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